
Town of Montville 
Ad-Hoc COVID-19 Impact Study Committee 

 
Regular Meeting June 11, 2024, 5:30 pm 

Montville Town Hall – Conference Room 102 
 
 
 

1. The meeting was called to order at 5:30 PM with the pledge of allegiance. Joe 
Jaskiewicz, and Kevin Lathrop were present. 

 
2. Approval of the Regular Meeting Minutes of April 9, 2024 tabled till next meeting 

 
3.  Remarks from the public relating to matters on the agenda (3-minute limit).  None 

 
4.  Old Business - none 

 
5.  New Business 

 
Update, status, and possible action on ARPA Funds 

 
An excel spreadsheet with only those projects that have remaining balances was 
distributed.  These were gone over line item by line item.  Employees had been 
given a June 30, 2024 deadline to expend or provide information on how funds 
would be spent in the very near future.  Most remaining balances will not be used. 
 
It was noted that, with the recent notification of the approval of a grant for the 
Animal Control Facility, the ARPA money for this project will stay in the budget 
and be expended. 

 
6. Remarks from the public (3-minute limit)  none 

 
7.  Remarks from Councilors – It was decided by Jaskiewicz and Lathrop to not meet 

over the summer and to resume meeting in September. 
 

8. Meeting adjourned at 6:00 PM 
 

 

Submitted by 

Barbara Griffin 

Finance Director 

 


